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Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may drop 

it in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby so that we 

can greet you and give you a welcome packet.  

 

Upcoming schedule changes: Sunday School classes will not meet and 

there will be no Cherub Church or  Junior Church today or next week.  

Classes will resume on Sunday, Sept. 10, along with Cherub church (Pre-K 

through 1st Grade) and Junior church (2nd-5th Grade).  

 

Come and hear what God is doing!  It's especially encouraging when God 

uses our congregation to nurture, call and send one of our own number to an 

unusually needy part of the world. A&T W have been traveling to many 

churches this summer to report the wonderful open doors God is granting 

them in Pakistan. Just before they return to service, they will meet with us on 

August 30, to let us rejoice with them and update our prayers for future chal-

lenges and victories. Let's offer our deep interest and continuing support on 

Wednesday evening at 6:30 in the sanctuary. 

 

The Capital Area Pregnancy Center’s 2017 Walk for Life will be held 

on September 23, 2017 at Soldiers & Sailors Memorial Park in Mechanicsburg, 

beginning at 9:00 a.m. It is a two mile event that raises funds for CAPC which 

provides a 24 hour Helpline, ultrasounds, pregnancy testing, counseling, and an 

abortion recovery group ministry.  If you would like to walk, pick up a sponsor 

form from the narthex shelves.  Jan Kerstetter is planning to walk and would 

love to have others from DBIC join her, so if you are going to walk be sure to 

let her know.  If you would like to sponsor a walker or have questions, see 

Jan.   

 

 


